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Bright Monday brings us together 

Thank you to everyone who came to and supported our Bright 

Monday event, it was a terrific success! We raised almost £200 

from the prize draw and uniform sale but most important 

brought our community and Johanna family together. 

Special thank you goes to Michelle for the prize draw support, 

Maxi for the beautiful balloon arch, Sonya and the community 

hub, Sheldon helping at our uniform sale, all the parents who 

made food including Maria, Waffa and Jenny, the Nurture team 

for the fantastic facepainting, all the parent volunteers who 

helped at short notice, including Lily and Ardita, plus school staff 

and especially Leanne and Raquel for coordinating. 

Dear Johanna Family, 

I hope you will have seen the 

separate letter to parents and carers 

sent out today to inform you of the 

publication of the school’s new 

Ofsted report. 

I encourage all in our community to 

take some time to read the report 

and reflect on its findings. The great 

positives detailed are as a result of 

everyone’s efforts to support the 

school, including parents, carers and 

families. 

There is also work to be done. We 

will make sure all areas where we 

can improve are addressed as a 

matter of priority and that work has 

already begun. 

I look forward to continuing hearing 

your views and comments and 

appreciate the feedback I’ve already 

received on the school. I will be 

attending the next community hub 

coffee morning on Friday, 31st 

January at 9am and as always will be 

available to chat on the gate or via 

booked meetings. 

Paul C 
@OasisJohanna 



Welcome 

Sharlene! 

This month we say a huge 

Johanna welcome to our 

new SENCo—Sharlene 

Calliste. 

Sharlene has a wealth of 

experience working with 

and supporting children with SEND and is looking 

forward to getting to know our children and 

families. 

I know you’ll make her feel welcome as a new part 

of our Johanna family. 

Attendance 

Well done to Yellow and Green class for getting to 

95%+ attendance. We understand this time of year is 

always a struggle with bugs and virus’, but if there’s 

any thing we can do to support your child getting 

back to school, please let us know. We’re here to 

help. Overall attendance for last week was 89%. 

 

 

 

 

EYFS Red Class 84% 

Y1 Orange Class 75% 

Y2 Yellow Class 95% 

Y3 Green Class 94% 

Y4 Blue Class 91% 

Y5 Indigo Class 87% 

Y6 Violet Class 96% 
 

Indigo Young Voices trip 

On Wednesday, year 5 attended the O2 and took part in ‘Young Voices’ where they became a 

part of ‘the world’s largest choir’. A huge thank you to all the staff members who supported 

the trip into the night and to the parents who also attended. Everyone had a fantastic time, 

although I’m sure some were understandably a little sleepy on Thursday morning…! 



Date Activity 

28th January Y6—Visit to Unicorn Theatre 

31st January Vision screening in Reception 

5th February Y1—Pizza Express visit 

17th February Half term  

24th February School re-opens 

26th February School photographs 

6th March World Book Day 

11th March Y3—Visit to St John’s 

12th March Y4—Visit to St John’s 

Key Dates Orange class learning 

Year 1 have been using “scissors like pencils” this week to 

create snails inspired by Henri Matisse collages and paintings. 

Try making your own at home using coloured paper or old 

packaging! 


